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Voter fraud is not an issue statistically.  It is not a problem.  I love mail in voting.  I 

love time to study the issues at home.  

I am adamantly opposed to changing our system in Oregon.  

It allows people in rural areas and people who are not mobile to vote. This is not 

1950 and this bill should not pass. 

A sad waste of our Legislator’s time.  

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 


